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November 16, 2023 
 
To: All BHS Contracted Providers 

Subject: Broadcast Message No. 006.24 
 Construction Grant Program for Mental Health Facilities 

The Health and Human Services Commission (HHSC) will be soliciting applications 
from county-based community collaborations in Texas interested in constructing 
mental health facilities to support and assist local needs. 

All requests, questions, or other communication about this request for application 
shall be made by email only to the Grant Specialist designated as HHSC's Sole 
Point of Contact. 

Prohibited Communications: Applicants and their representatives shall not 
contact other HHSC personnel regarding this RFA. This restriction (on only 
communicating in writing by email with the sole point of contact identified below) 
does not preclude discussions between applicant and agency personnel for the 
purposes of conducting business unrelated to this RFA. 

If you have questions about this broadcast, please email HHSC’s Sole Point of 
Contact: Amy Pearson, Grant Specialist, HHSC Procurement and Contracting 
Services, amy.pearson@hhs.texas.gov. 

Sincerely, 

[signature on file] 
Courtney Harvey, PhD 
Mental Health Statewide Coordinator & Associate Commissioner 
Office of Mental Health Coordination 

ATTACHMENT(S): Pre-Solicitation Notice for Construction Grant for Mental Health 
Facilities.pdf 


